
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

                Wednesday, 18th  September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 Welcome Meeting – Wednesday, 25th September 2024 

We note that there are a number of secondary school open evenings running on Wednesday, 25th September and that 
a number of parents will therefore be unable to attend our Year 5 Welcome meeting, which is also running that 
evening.     

If you are unable to attend the evening meeting, we have arranged an earlier session which will be held on the same 
day (Wednesday, 25th September) at 9am.    Please can we ask that you indicate via the Google Form which meeting 
you will be attending on this day, this will help us to plan these sessions.   

If you are unable to attend either meeting and have further questions after looking at the slides, please contact the 
School office who can make a separate appointment with myself.   

We look forward to welcoming you into school.  

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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